
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

May 14, 2024 
Club Officers 

President 
Henry House 

President-Elect 
TBD 

Vice President 
TBD 

Secretary 
Bob Bennett 

Treasurer 
Micki Levine 

Past President 
Bob Bennett 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

Glenn White 
International Service 

TBD 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
TBD 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“A friend is someone 
who gives you total 
freedom to be 
yourself.” 

--Jim Morrison 

Guests 
Caroline Mazique (Speaker) 
Cheyenne (Asst. to speaker) 

Member Birthdays 
None 

Member Anniversaries 
Winfield Boyer 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule  
05/14  Jack Boone 
05/21  Tanya Turner (TOY) 
05/28  Bob Bennett 

06/04  Glenn White 
06/11  Mike Cantin 
06/18  Assembly 
06/25  Installation Banquet 
 

Attendance 
Members Present            13 
Attendance % 62 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 
Henry opened the meeting at 8:00 am.  Members 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang My Country Tis of 
Thee, then Henry gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
*  Remember Hunger Heroes.  Drop off at The Hub.    
*  Teachers of the Year, Students of the Month & 
Scholarship Awards – 5/21 
*  In preparation for a large crowd next week, 
volunteers are needed to set up chairs on Monday.  The 
time will be sent out over the weekend. 
*  The GPro Golf Tournament will run from 5/19 – 5/25.  
Putting for Polio will occur on 5/19.  Course setup will 
begin no later than 10:00 and the event runs from 
Noon – 5 pm.  Fee collection/registration will begin at 
noon.  More volunteers are needed. 

Progam 
Jack introduced Caroline Mazique, Director of Visiting 
Angels in Elizabeth City.  Although their office is located 
there, they cover this region, including the Outer Banks.   
As a franchise business, each office has its own 
territory.  Visiting Angels provides compassionate 
senior care to families since 1998.  As Caroline noted, 
they do not provide health care, but they do provide 
services like bathing, dressing and grooming assistance.  
They also help people while walking, medication 
reminders, errands, shopping, light housekeeping, meal 
preparation and companionship.  Sometimes families 
use their services to provide a respite for family 
caregivers.  Their workers are closely screened and do 
receive basic training from a nurse in assisting with 
moving clients and skills like CPR. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks: Connie, Joe, Brenda, Pauline 
*  50/50 Raffle: Joe won & donated it to the Club 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 8:45 am.    

Respectfully submitted by Henry 


